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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 10:31 AM
To: charnellemays@gmail.com
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 134 Elizabeth

Importance: High

Good morning Ms. Mays, 
 
Following up on the conversation you had with Ms. Moermond regarding the fee you had paid for a Code Compliance 
inspection that never was done, DSI staff has determined they will do the code compliance without incurring any 
additional fees, they just need to coordinate with you for access to the property. Nathan Bruhn is copied here, please 
reach out to him to coordinate this. 
 
Phone: 651-266-9033 
Email: Nathan.Bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 
A reminder that today at the council meeting Ms. Moermond will be asking the Council to  
 refer the matter back to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, April 21, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330. Due to the Covid-19 
Pandemic, we will be conducting these hearing via phone, so please confirm the best number to reach you that 
morning between 9 and 10 am.  
 

 

Joanna Zimny  
Executive Assistant 
City Council Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8515 
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